Cox Media Group — Richmond mourns the loss of Becky Wentworth.

It is with great sorrow that we announce the passing of Becky Wentworth, a long time radio

veteran. Becky started as the Traffic Manager of WKHK K95 nearly 20 years ago and has since helped
manage Traffic and Business responsibilities for all four Cox properties in Richmond (WKHK, WKLR,
WURYV, & WHTI). She even hosted her own NASCAR Racing segment for a few years. Becky was a great
friend and colleague to many of us in the business. She was dedicated to her job, often staying late
or coming in on weekends to make sure things were done right. Becky was also a huge sports fan
who enjoyed talking about her favorite teams...especially the Yankees and Auto Racing.

A Memorial Service will be held at Bliley’s Funeral Home (Hull Street near Chippenham Parkway) on
Thursday, September 29" at 6pm. The hospital chaplain will be leading the service, and has encouraged
attendance of friends from Radio that would like to speak during the service. Becky will be buried in
Florida near her family.

Our thoughts and prayers are with her and her family. She will be missed. Anyone looking for more
information is welcome to contact the Cox Media Group — Richmond office during normal business
hours at 804-330-7500.



